
OFFICIAL COMMUNIQUE  
Deferment of APIC 2020  

 
 
The following announcement is a follow-up to the previous communique released 
on 18th April 2022.  
 
Conforming to Covid-19 safety measures, the APIC 2020 in India which was to be 
hosted by CPMA, had been planned tentatively around May 2023. 
 
However, as the pandemic continues to persist, posing challenges for international 
travel and accommodation, it is unclear if APIC members will be able to attend the 
conference in May 2023. Hence, members have collectively decided to hold a 
discussion in Sep 2022 to plan the date for the next APIC, after monitoring the 
situation for another few months. 
 
 
Let us support one another as we fight the Covid-19 pandemic undivided across 
borders. 
 
Issued by CPMA  
15th July 2022, New Delhi 
 


